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On Saturday, March 24th, a group of SEAOG Young Members 
volunteered with Habitat for Humanity to help construct a 
house in a local Atlanta neighborhood. Members helped install 
windows, siding, and roof trusses. Look out for our new reality 
TV show on HGTV! 

This is one of several volunteer opportunities our members have 
taken part in this spring along with Fernbank Engineering Day, 
Future City Competition and other city programs that looks to 
improve STEM interest and skills among students in the Atlanta 
area.

As young engineers a lot of our time and energy is spent learning about our industry and proving 
ourselves in the working world.  While this is important, it is equally as important to find the right 
balance in order to make time to give back to the community and foster the next generation of 
structural engineers. 

YMG Contact:    SEAOG.YMG@gmail.com


